
Jet Class

Miss Pursey, Mrs Cleverley and 

Mrs Lloyd



Jet Class
• Please let us know if someone different will be 

collecting your child. 

• To make it a little easier to safely match all of the 

children to their parents, please could you ensure 

you come into the playground and either wait in 

front of the small wall or by the garage doors.

• Please read the newsletter which is put onto the 

school website each week, as this provides 

information of learning for the coming week as well 

as any messages we need you to know.



Independence

• Children need to be responsible for their own 
belongings: book bag, reading books, homework, and 
glasses!

• We will open the doors to school at 8.55, the 
children will need to self register and will either have 
editing to complete  or handwriting to practice.

• We would like the children to place their book bags 
into the wooden box if they need their book to be 
changed or into the coloured house box if they 
would like it for another night.

• Please let your child know if there is a letter/note in 
their book bag which needs to be handed in and for 
them to do that job.



Curriculum
• Our learning is cross-curricular and we take into account the 

interests and needs of the children. We aim to make it as creative 
and inspiring as possible. 

• Our project question is ‘Will your senses come alive? Where we 
will be learning all about jungle animals, endangered animals and 
India.

• Children will be learning skills at the appropriate level.  When 
learnt and used confidently, these will be monitored and assessed 
in all subjects.

• Non negotiables are expected in their learning. These are 
important to support children’s understanding of expectations.

• WAGOLL, peer critique, purple learners, diamond 
powers and Elli are used daily in our classroom.



English

• We carefully link our English into our mini outcomes and 
projects to create a more immersive learning environment and 
to give the children a purpose to their learning.  There will often 
be a hook for their writing (a reason for doing it!)

• Children will regularly review, edit and set learning targets to 
focus on how to improve as readers and writers. 



English
How you can help: 

• Please encourage your child to read at least 5 times a 
week and discuss the contents of his/her reading material 
with them. 

• ( You can use the questions provided on the reading 
sheet)

• Please ensure spellings are learnt. New spellings will be sent 

home weekly to learn for the following week.

• We will regularly issue books on bug club and will let you 
know via our class newsletter if one has been issued, 
please ensure your child has had the opportunity to read 
them.



Maths
�We carefully link our Maths into our mini outcomes and projects to 
create a more immersive learning environment and to give the 
children a purpose to their learning. We try to use real life maths 
problems for the children to solve. 

�Maths includes mental arithmetic, practical challenges and a range of 
activities to support the children with the next steps in their learning. 

How you can help: 
�Carry out practical activities involving measurement, money, shape and 
telling the time with analogue and digital clocks.

�Encourage and help your children to learn their number bonds and 
counting in 2’s, 3’s, 5’s and 10’s.

�Completing set activities on Mathletics. 



HOMEWORK / HOW YOU CAN HELP YOUR CHILD

• Children may be given something specific that they need to work 
on / practice. Please support them with this. 

Children will be expected to:-

• read daily to parents/carers and discuss the contents of his/her 
reading material.

• share a range of books with their parents/carers

• learn spellings

• learn common exception words

• Complete any bug club or Mathletics learning.



Timetable

• Please make sure suitable P.E kit is in school 

everyday.

• Monday – Computing

• Tuesday –

• Wednesday – PPA –Mrs Gee and Mrs McAleese for P.E

• Friday – P.E. 

• We will inform you via the newsletter which days we will be 

testing spellings and reading of common exception words.



• . Tom Robson – Growth Mindset 
(01/11/17 @ 7:00)

• Understanding our school approach – anyone can 

achieve anything they want to if they have the right 

attitude.

• All welcome – well worth attending. If you wish to 

find out more, please speak to the office.



Any questions?
• We genuinely want the best for each and every child in our 
class. 

• If there is any information you feel may be useful to support 
them or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
email us, arrange a meeting or send us an message via the 
home school communication book.

• We are unavailable for meetings on Wednesday afternoons 
due to staff meetings.


